Dear Camden Council,

Reference 2017/0827/T

I'm writing in relation to the letter you sent me about the Gilling Court application to fell 12 trees. Gilling
Court gardens provide some wonderful trees and natural habitat for wildlife. The removal of so many trees
could substantially change the nature of the gardens.

Have alternatives been explored, such as moving the cherry tree or the wall?

What is the evidence that the firs are in poor health?

Do the saplings need to be removed?

What trees are planned to be put in their place to maintain good tree management?

It would be good to understand how Camden Council will fufil its duty to encourage good tree management
in line with the Tree Preservation Order to help maintain and enhance the amenity provided by the trees.

Cheers
Dave



